
President  
     Ron Glauser 
Vice President  
     David Kennedy 
Treasurer  
      Helen Wright 
Membership 
      Helen Wright 
Demos 
      John Scott 
Show Chair 
      David Phillips 
Vice Show Chair 
      Jeff Morrow 
Library 
      Linda Lait  
Secretary 
      David Price 
Website & Newsletter 
      Dave Bastien & Neil Elmer. 
Social Committee 
      Mike Cohene & Katie DeGraaf  
Members at Large 
      Dan Lemire & Beryl Brown 

Richmond Carvers Society  
 meets every Wednesday from 

6:30-9:00 pm during the school 
year at Hugh McRoberts School, 
8980 Williams Rd at Garden City 
Rd  

 The Prez Sez 
 

 
 

THE PREZ SEZ 
Here it is that time of year again, where we hope to have a new 
body of leaders for the club. Most positions are coming up, and I 
would encourage some of our, as yet untested, members to step 
up and have a good experience.  
 
Following are the positions as yet unfilled: 
President 
Vice-president 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
 
Some people have expressed a reluctantly positive reply to stay-
ing on, but having done the job for 3-5 years, I think it's time to 
give them a rest. 
 
As mentions at our last class, Rupert Scow is once again offering 
a seminar in the production of a Halibut Bowl. This will be made 
of yellow cedar, and carved over approx 6 classes. The cost for 
materials and Rupert great teaching skills $100. The class is lim-
ited to 10-11 people and is filling up quickly. If you are interested, 
let Katie deGraff know before or at the next meeting. 
 
See you all Wednesday nite. 
 
Ron 

January 2016 

Email: richmondcarvers@gmail.com     .     www.richmondcarvers.com     .     Facebook: Richmond bc carvers 

No Meeting 
Dates 

 
There WILL be a regular club night Jan 27 
 
Feb 17 
Feb 24 
June 1,8,15  
 

         
       W Sites 
 
http://www.youtube.com/embed/2a1QISYNGHs?rel=0  

http://www.youtube.com/embed/2a1QISYNGHs?rel=0


 Coming Events 
 

 

 

 Fun With Carving 2016 
Richmond Carvers 27th  Annual Wood 
Carving Show 
May 2812:00-5:00pm 
        29 th 10:00-4:00pm 
 
Steveston Community Centre 
411 Moncton st 
Richmond,BC 
 
 
 
 
 

    

        Carving Seminar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rupert Scow has offered to give another round of 
Native carving classes starting in Feb. The class 
will most likely cost $50 dollars for the class and 
$50 for materials. 
If you are interested contact Katie at    
     jkdegraaf@telus.net 
 
For those that were interested in the the fish 
carving classes the class has been SOLD OUT 
How ever Mike is creating a waiting list. If you 
wish to be on the list please contact Mike at  
    mcohene@shaw.ca 

          
                      SMILE                                              .                                                   

-           
 
      Q: Why do bicycles fall over? 
A: Because they are two-tired! 

 
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For the spoon carvers in the group check out Giles  Newans work at gilesnewan.com for some amazing 
work. Some examples are abover. 



Mike Cohene officiating the draw 
and getting into the season. 
 
Below Every one enjoyed all the 
great food and good company 

             Christmas Potluck 2015 



 
                                

            

 


